
Dear Lions Club International Foundation Supporters, 

 

We are excited to host the 2nd annual LCIF Gala at The Holiday Inn & Suites in 

St. Cloud MN in MD5M March 29th, 2025. We are looking forward to many 

people attending from around our multiple and need your help to make this 

event a success!  

 

We need Silent Auction and raffle prizes to be given at this event to encourage 

donations to LCIF. We would love to include a raffle basket or larger value 

silent auction item for the Gala to not only showcase your support to LCIF but 

to the Gala and raising funds for LCIF!  

 

Please respond to this letter at email: davecarrieshofner@gmail.com with what 

you would like to donate for the event and the estimated value of the 

donation.  I will then connect with you on receiving the item from you if you 

are not attending the Gala.  

 

Thank you for your consideration in supporting this worthy cause and we look 

forward to your donation confirmation soon. Please respond before the Gala 

with your donation gift information and to coordinate pick up/delivery. I look 

forward to hearing from you soon!  

 

In Lionism, 

 

Lions Carrie & Dave Shofner 


